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							FRIENDS	OF	THE	PATTERSON	LIBRARY	MINUTES		
November	11,	2019	

 
	
CALL	TO	ORDER:	The	meeting	was	called	to	order	by	President,	Susan	
Guest,	at	1:00	PM	at	her	home.	
 
MEMBERS	PRESENT:	Pat	Burch,	Trudy	DeGroot,	Barbara	Hartsell,	Sue	
Henderson,	Donald	Hess,	Marcie	Homer,	Judy	Mullins,	Ampara	
Navarro,	Julie	Ann	Rapp	and	Burt	Smith	
	
PLEDGE	OF	ALLEGIANCE:		Pledge	of	Allegiance	was	not	recited	as	we	
had	no	flag.	
	
INTRODUCTIONS:		No	new	introductions.	
	
MINUTES:	The	minutes	of	the	October	14,	2019	meeting	were	read	
and	approved.		
 
TREASURER’S	REPORT:	Treasurer,	Sue	Henderson,	reported	that	the	
balance	as	of	October	14	was	$4,704.46.		After	expenses	and	deposits,	
the	balance	as	of	today,	November	11,	is	$5.857.77,	plus	we	have	$80	
in	the	cash	box.		We	made	$1,108.79	on	our	October	book	sale.	
	
BOOK	SALE	REPORT:		Trudy	passed	out	flyers	for	our	book	sale	on	
January	15,	2020.		This	is	a	one	day	only	sale	of	children’s	books,	
paperbacks,	CDs	and	videos	all	priced	at	only	25	cents	each.	
		
LIBRARIAN’S	REPORT:		No	report.	
	
PRESIDENT’S	REPORT:		No	report.	
	
OLD	BUSINES:		The	subject	of	scholarships	for	next	year	was	briefly	
discussed.		This	will	be	brought	up	again	at	our	February	meeting	as	
the	scholarships	are	not	given	out	until	May.	
	
Someone	from	Discoverbooks.com	came	on	Wednesday,	October	30,	
and	picked	up	our	books	that	were	left	over	from	the	book	sale.	
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NEW	BUSINESS:		Election	of	Officers:		All	present	officers	were	re-
elected	for	next	year	with	the	exception	of	Historian.		Donald	Hess	is	
our	new	Historian.		The	officers	for	2020	are:		President	–	Susan	
Guest,	Vice	President	–	Marcie	Homer,	Secretary	–	Judy	Mullins,	
Treasurer	–	Sue	Henderson	and	Historian	–	Donald	Hess.	
	
Julie	Ann	said	Jackie	from	Hometown	Buffet	sent	a	big	thank	you	for	
the	children’s	books	we	donated	to	them.	
	
ADJOURNMENT:	The	meeting	was	adjourned	at	1:20	PM	to	enjoy	
“goodies”	and	fellowship.		Next	meeting	will	be	January	13	at	1:00	PM	
in	the	library	conference	room.	
 
Respectfully	submitted,		
	
	
	
Judy	Mullins,	Secretary		
	


